Republic of Serbia
Ministry of Environment Protection
22-26, Nemanjina Str,
11000 Belgrade
Serbia

NO: 000886163 2024
Date: 06 March 2024

Mr Mircea Fechet
Ministry of Environment, Water and Forests
Cabinet of the Minister
Libertatii Boulevard 12, Sector 5
Bucharest, Romania
Dear Minister,

In accordance with art. 3 of the Convention on environmental impact assessment in a transboundary
context (ESPOO), we hereby notify you that Serbia intends to develop the project for the construction of
a waste-to-energy facility on cadastral plots number 1420/1. 1420/4, 1491/1. 1541/1, 1541/2, 1552, 5824/1.
6513/1. 6513/2 Prahovo cadastral municipality and phased construction non-hazardous waste landfill
within the Elixir PRAHOVO chemical industry complex on cadastral plots number 2300/1, 1491/1. 1541/1
Prahovo cadastral municipality.

We are enclosing the Notification to an affected Party of a proposed activity as required by article 3
and by Decision 1/4 of the Parties to the Espoo Convention.

Would you be so kind as to notify us as soon as possible but no later than 30 days from the day of the
receipt of this notification, if Romania would like to participate in the EIA procedure.

In the case that your decision is to participate in the procedure, please send the response to the
notification, including information on the potentially affected environment, on the activities within the
potential affected region etc., in the format required by Decision 1/4 of the Parties to the Espoo Convention.

We look forward to accessible cooperation between our two ministries.

Sincerely yours,

CC: Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of Serbia




